Dear Parents,
As many of you know by now that Eden Valley- Watkins Schools are as peanut free as we can make

them, and want to keep kids safe from this allergen. One of the services the Food Service will be offering
is to make cupcakes and cookies for classroom parties and birthday treats.

If you would like to order something, please fill out the form below and send money to Amanda
Bruntlett at abruntlett@evw.k12.mn.us, money must accompany orders. You may also send the form to
school with your child and they can give it to food service.

Amanda Bruntlett

453-2900 ext:1106

abruntlett@evw.k12.mn.us

All orders will be delivered to the classroom.

We ask for at least 2 weeks' notice for orders to ensure we have enough product on hand and

time to prepare the treats.
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Date Needed:

Student’s name:

Grade:

Teacher’s Name:

Cupcakes S.75 each: all cupcakes come with white frosting and sprinkles
Quantity:
O White cake

U Chocolate Cake

Chocolate Chip Cookies $.50 each

Quantity:



